
 
 
 
 
January 14, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 
 
The following will be the bus schedule for Mid-term exams week Tuesday, January 22, to Friday, 
January 25, 2019 at Sleepy Hollow High School: 
 

• Regular buses will arrive at Sleepy Hollow at approximately 8:20. Earlier buses will be 
available by request to arrive at Sleepy Hollow HS at approximately 7:40.   Students who need 
the earlier bus should contact Pocantico to schedule pick up.  

 
• For those students who have afternoon exams there will be a bus that arrives at Sleepy Hollow 

at approximately 12:30. Please contact Pocantico to schedule a pick up. 
 

• For students returning home after their morning exams, the bus will depart from the high 
school at 12:30. 

 
• For students returning home after their afternoon exams, buses will depart the high school at 

the regular time 3:30.   
 
In order for us to accommodate any changes from your student’s regular schedule, please contact 
Pocantico by Friday, January 18 by email: janastasi@pocanticohills.org or by telephone 631-2440 
x707. 
 
Please note: in the event of a two-hour delay for Pocantico Hills School all morning transportation will 
be delayed two hours as well.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Jane Anastasi 
Director of Transportation 
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